
From: Bryan Schmidt
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade Bill
Date: Thursday, January 23, 2020 10:00:07 AM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

We need more CO2 in the air. Its good for plants. Please leave office now.

Sincerely,

Bryan Schmidt
7580 NE Hendricks Rd
Carlton, OR 97111
milkman@startmail.com


